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Fiscal Detail and Notes

Fiscal Note

Current biennium cost increase - Highway Fund
Current biennium cost increase - Other Special Revenue Funds

Requiring all flaggers at highway construction sites to submit to substance abuse testing would increase costs to 
construction projects.  The amount of the increase would depend on the number of flaggers hired, the number of 
flaggers already required to be subjected to substance abuse testing and the number of privately employed flaggers 
whose employer does not perform substance abuse testing.
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